_ Docket No. 50-201

Mr. D. D. Wodrich, Program Director

Kaste Technology

Rockwell Hanford Operations

Energy Systems Group
P.0. Box 800

Richland, Washington 99352

Dear Mr. Wodrich:
Thank you for the December 1980 monthly report transmitted with your

Tetter dated January 19, 1981 (§12,545 R27).
based on a telephone conversation with Mr. R. E. Smith of your staff
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It is my understanding,

on January 27, 1981, that Rockwell has now recefved a copy of our-—
written Stop Work Order as transmitted to the Richland Operations
Office with our letter of December 19, 198). Decision on the future

of the

program remains w th the Commission, ard I will continue to

keep Mr. Smith advised of the status of Comission action on this

matter.
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Sincerely, [ :

.G ]. 2

Charies J. Haughney

Advanced Fuel and Spent Fuel

Licensing Branch

Division of Fuel Cycle and

Material Safety

-

B D N R L

...............................................................

...............................................................

.....................

....................

....................

< FCRw 318 10 80) NRCM 0240

OFFICIAl RFECABRN ~ADV



